
Juice Newton Online Fanclub Spring 1999 Newsletter 

 

Dear Fans, 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and have had a great winter!  The sun is 

shining and the birds are singing.  So, let’s now look forward to spring.  What better way 

to start spring off then with news about Juice? 

 

Casino Change 

 
The Barona Native American Casino is located in San Diego California.  The past three 

years has seen Kenny Rogers doing commercials endorsing the casino and singing their 

jingles.  Recently, Kenny was dropped as the spokesperson.  It was an amicable decision.  

The Barona Casino has chosen Juice Newton for the new ad campaign!  Juice will be 

singing the jingles on the television commercials and radio ads.  The casino wanted to go 

with a warm filled female voice.  I certainly think they made the right choice.  I feel 

extremely fortunate, I live in San Diego and have seen the commercials with Juice 

singing the “My Barona” jingle. 

 

Where Is That CD? 

 
Recently, I have had numerous emails about the “Can’t Wait All Night” CD.  It was 

available again at one point last year.  We must remember that when a record company 

decides to take it out of print again, it is beyond anyone’s control.  The best solution I can 

offer those of you who are or may be looking for it, is to write me and ask to be posted on 

the trading section of the Fanclub’s web site.  This has worked out great for other fans!  

Should anyone know of a place where this CD may be purchased, please let me know. 

 

I have also received numerous requests for “Quiet Lies” on CD.  Please note, this is not 

yet available.  We can certainly hope it will be released on CD as the album “Juice” was.  

As soon as I know something you can be sure, I will have it at the web site. 

 



“The Trouble With Angels” 

 
It was one year ago this month that the CD “The Trouble With Angels” hit the store 

shelves.  The album has done well.  Although, the songs did not get airtime, it’s still a 

wonderful album.  This CD can be purchased through various sites at the FANCLUB 

web site and retail stores. 

 

BIRTHDAY CONTEST WINNERS!! 

 
I have received great response to the birthday contest!  In the Winter Newsletter, I had 

mentioned that a contest was coming to the FANCLUB and to check the web site for 

details.  A lot of you did!  I want to thank every participant for joining in. 

 

We had three winners.  We had first and second and third place winners.  All three entries 

are posted at the web site.  However, here in this newsletter, I wanted to share with you 

the first prize entry.  The contest was to tell me what was your favorite Juice Newton 

song and why.  Fanclub member Dale C. won with this… 

 

First Prize Composition By Dale 

 

"If There Could Be" (Well Kept Secret) 1979 

 

The first time I listened to the album and heard that song I had just starting dating a friend 

that I had known for a while.  Her name was Jana.  I had been working with her and 

found out that we had graduated from high school the same year, had went to rival high 

schools and had been to several school functions but had never met one another.  Juice 

was coming to town and I believe that it was at the Uptown Theater.  I had gone to the 

concert with another girl and ran into Jana who was there with her sister.  I couldn't 

believe that Jana was a Juice freak.  I sort of lost my head. I dumped the girl I was with.  

Jana let her sister cut out and we took off.  We ended up at my home and I broke out the 

Juice albums and we listened to all of them.  When "If There Could Be" came on we both 

looked at one another and knew that there could never be non one else for either of us.  

We spent many happy years together.  She has since past on to the Good Lord.  I know 

that she is in heaven listening to Juice all the time and looking over me, still living by my 

side in my heart. 

 

Dale has won a BACKSTAGE PASS to meet Juice when she is in his area!!  

Congratulations!  Also, congratulations to the Second Place winner Pete and Third Place 

winner Tim!!  All three of you are super fans! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Looking For Feedback 

 
I have received some mail asking how to get in touch with other Juice fans.  This would 

be an email pen-pal list.  What I need to know from you fans is what you think of the idea 

and would you like it yes or no. 

 

Trading 
 

Don’t forget that is there is a CD or a Juice item you want but can’t find, all you need to 

do is email me the item description and I will post it at JUICE TRADING at the Fanclub 

web site.  Several fans have gotten what they wanted there. 

 

That’s all for now.  Remember, you may email me anytime about anything at 

Juicefans@aol.com.  The Fanclub address is 

http://members.aol.com/juicefans/fanclub.html. 

 

Until Next Time All The Best, 

 

Paul Fowler 

President of the Juice Newton Online Fanclub 
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